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01/03/2022
Year 6 Booster

Dear Parents/Carers,

Although Third Space Learning Tutoring was beneficial and enjoyed by children, we have looked at data, listened carefully to pupil voice and now believe that, for year 6, the programme has run its course. 

We will be replacing tutoring every Wednesday with a Booster session. Using recent assessments, we have identified each child's areas for improvement or gaps in learning and have grouped them accordingly. Each group of up to 3 children will have a personalised programme and will be taught by a member of in school staff. 

The sessions will run from 3.15 - 3.45 and therefore children will either walk home or be collected (depending upon usual arrangements) 15 minutes later than they have previously been on Wednesdays. Children will have a short break after school where they will be given a drink and a small snack before Booster starts. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Many thanks - Mrs A Green. 
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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